
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                       

TCS/GEN/047/2023-24                                                                                        Date: 18-11-2023                                                                                      
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY – الوحدة في التنوع 

                SUBJECT: CIRCULAR FOR UAE NATIONAL DAY HOLIDAY 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai.  

On account of UAE National Day, our school will remain closed on 01st to 03rd December, 

2023.  

Regular classes will resume on Monday, 04th December 2023.  

We would like to wish you all a very Happy 52nd UAE National Day.  

 

Regards, 

 
 

 
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 

 


	Regards,

